

## NATIONAL AUTOMOTIVE TECHNICIANS EDUCATION FOUNDATION, INC.

May 4, 2015

Program ID: 105798

Mr. Paul De La Cerda Dean East Los Angeles College 1301 Avenida Cesar Chavez Monterey Park, CA 91754

Dear Mr. De La Cerda:

We have received the on-site evaluation results for your *Automobile* technician-training program at *East Los Angeles College*. The results indicate that your program continues to meet the requirements for NATEF *Master Automobile Service Technology* Accreditation—the highest level of achievement recognized by the National Automotive Technician Education Foundation (NATEF).

We commend you and your staff for maintaining your program's standards, and continuing to meet the industry's requirements. The explosion in automotive technology makes your high quality automotive training program more valuable than ever.

To acknowledge your accomplishment, we are creating a plaque for you that will indicate your program successfully completed the renewal process of program accreditation. You should receive this plaque within 6-8 weeks.

Sincerely,

Patricia Serratore President, NATEF

cc: Adrian Banuelos, Department Chair

Alexander Skorheim, ETL

tuia Senatore

Darrell Parks, NATEF Education Consultant

Accreditation Expiration Date: 06/2020



## NATIONAL AUTOMOTIVE TECHNICIANS EDUCATION FOUNDATION, INC.

To:

NATEF Accredited Program

From:

Erin Palmer

NATEF Administrative Services Coordinator

Date:

May 7, 2015

Subject: Program Renewal of Accreditation Recognition

Congratulations on your program's renewal of NATEF accreditation! Enclosed, you will find the following items:

- A wall plaque recognizing your program for its recent achievement
- A copy of the official letter from NATEF awarding program accreditation (original forwarded to program administrator)
- Personalized certificates of appreciation for team members that participated in your on-site evaluation

We encourage you to be proud of your program's accreditation and hang your wall plaque in an area that will call attention to your program's achievement.

In an effort to show our gratitude to the team members that participated in the onsite evaluation process of your program, we have included personalized certificates and letters of appreciation that we ask you to present to them on our behalf.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. Thank you for your support of NATEF and its mission to improve automotive training programs through the accreditation process.